Department of Education
P. O. BOX 2120
Richmond, Virginia 23218-2120

CAREER AND TECHNICAL EDUCATION MEMO NO. 257-24
DATE:	September 23, 2024

TO:		CTE Administrators

FROM:	Dr. J. Anthony Williams, Director
Office of Career and Technical Education

SUBJECT:	Announcement of the Career and Technical Education (CTE) Secondary Workforce Development Specialist for Region 3

Please join the Office of Career and Technical Education in welcoming Ms. Kristi Allison as the CTE Secondary Workforce Development Specialist for Superintendent’s Region 3. Ms. Allison began her new position on August 10, 2024. 

As the CTE Secondary Workforce Development Specialist, Ms. Allison works to establish a professional network among secondary, postsecondary, and business and industry while fostering innovation through the identification and promotion of promising and proven CTE programs, practices, and strategies in Superintendent’s Region 3. Ms. Allison earned a Bachelor of Science degree from the University of Delaware with a focus in fashion merchandising. Previous work experience includes 21 years of retail experience before starting her career in education as a special education teacher, and then as a marketing teacher. She was selected as the CTE Coordinator for Fredericksburg City Public Schools where she initiated a workforce development program to meet the needs of students and area businesses. Ms. Allison may be contacted at kristi.allison@doe.virginia.gov.

If you have questions, please contact the Office of Career and Technical Education, by email at CTE@doe.virginia.gov or by telephone at (804) 750-8163.
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